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From: >
Date: 8 October 2024 at 09:53:50 NZDT
To: Wendy McGuinness < >
Subject: Acknowledgement of your Official Informa@on Act Request OIAD-1301
Reply-To: 

Kia ora Wendy Mcguinness,

Thank you for your Official Informa9on Act request received on 08/10/2024.

We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 20
working days aber the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request
by then, we will no9fy you of an extension to that 9meframe.

Please note the Ministry for the Environment will release responses to selected OIA requests on
our OIA responses page shortly aber the response has been sent.

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at OIA@mfe.govt.nz.

Please note that this Taku Mahi inbox is not monitored.

Ngā mihi nui

Ministerial Services Team 

Ministry for the Environment – Manatū Mō Te Taiao

 

http://www.mfe.govt.nz/about-us/official-information-act-requests



